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There have been a few changes to some of the forthcoming 1 & 2 Star tournaments in Sussex, as follows.

The Senior/Veteran 1 and 2 Star Tournaments on 22nd April, 9th June, 17th June & 7th July have all been
reduced in price from £25 down to £20.

The Horsham Spinners Senior/Veteran 1 Star on 22nd April has changed venue to Farlington School, Strood
Park, Horsham, West Sussex, RH12 3PN.

The Burgess Hill 2 Star on 21st April (initially advertised as a 1 Star in Horsham) has had to be cancelled.

The Cadet/Junior tournaments on 12th May & 16th June were initially advertised as half-day 1 Star
Tournaments in Horsham, but are now all-day 2 Stars and in Burgess Hill.

Entry forms for all of the above and more are on the entry forms section of this website.

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/local-news/changes-to-some-tournaments-in-sussex/

https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/tournaments/

